


Living in the western suburbs I depend on using the m4 for work commute and also private 
purposes. It is an outrage that I would need to pay to use the roads that are my very right to use 
as this should be a public good. Roads should be accessible for all people and they don't have to 
be charged for using them. It's appalling that the government will overlook the medium or low 
income earners who will struggle due to this m4 toll. Wishing something can be done about this 
to benefit society as a whole, which would mean being able to use the m4 with unlimited access 
at no extra charge to the taxpayer. Thank you 


